
 
 
DATE: December 27, 2019 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Pam Paulk, Contracts Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #4 to Invitation for Bids 35281 Refurbish Marsh Flow-Way Pump Station (5 Pumps) 
 
 
As a result of additional inquiries, the following clarifications are provided for your information.   
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 
Q.1. Please clarify Addendum No. 2 Item No. 2 dated 12/18/19.  

1. Field Painting- The original scope of work included painting of the following: 
a) Handrails  
b) Supports 
c) Walkways  
d) Roof cover 

Addendum No 2, Item No 2 indicates deleting painting of the “walking surfaces.” Would we delete 
painting a, b, c, & d referenced above? 

A.1. No, the handrails, supports from the walkway to the roof cover and the underside of the roof cover shall be 
painted. 

 
Q.2. Pump Curves- It was indicated at the pre-construction meeting on 12/17/19 that the submission of pump 

curves would satisfy for evidence the pump will perform as the original Couch pump did. How will the 
District qualify that the refurbished pumps perform to these submitted curves? Will field flow testing be 
required to validate the pumps perform to the newly submitted curves?  

A.2. A pump curve from the factory is acceptable, the District will not require the pump curve to be validated in the 
field. 

 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The deadline for questions has passed and the Bid Opening remains the same January 6, 2020, at 2:00 PM, EST. 
 Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.   

If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail ppaulk@sjrwmd.com. 
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